The Williamsport Home

July 2, 2020
Dear Residents, Families, and Caregivers,

In| our efforts to keep you informed, here is a status update as to where things stand in our
cagmmunity relative to COVID -19. Although we realize that this letter does not replace a
personal call, you are welcome to reach out to us with any specific questions.

At present, we have 0 resident cases, 0 staff cases of COVID-19 and 0 deaths in our community.

June 29, 2020 we received updated guidelines from Department of Human Services dated June
26, 2020; it includes reopening prerequisites and requirements.
Effective July7, 2020 there is NO VISITATION of any sort until further

notice. To review the current requirements placed upon us from the
Gpvernment. press Ctrl+Click AL/PC communities

Baseline COVID-19 testing of residents and staff is required prior to August 31%. We are
scheduled for testing on July 7, 2020 at Woodland Vista and July 13, 2020 at the Apartments
Personal Care. A nasal swab COVID-19 test will be conducted by UPMC. Woodland Vista
Residents will be tested at the nurse’s station in the nursing home on second floor. The
Apartment Personal Care Residents will have their testing completed in the dining room in
bdilding “C”. Social Distancing will be observed during the testing.

WE continue to update our website and social media pages with pertinent updates and resident
activities. Please follow these pages for the most up to date information.

In|Good Health, /

Yvonne Laubach

<

Personal Care Administrator
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